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To the Members of the Senate Committee on The Judiciary: 

 

I am strongly opposed to SB 348 which seeks to remove more gun rights from law 

abiding citizens.  Firearms are a basic right given to every American by the US 

Constitution.  Their use to protect the individual from criminals and from an 

oppressive government "shall not be infringed".  For some reason, it's easier for 

criminals to obtain firearms than for law abiding citizens to do so. 

 

Please uphold our right to bear arms & vote NO on SB 348. 

 

Thank you. 


